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12/11/2024

Mr. Mike Borchers

Director

Greensboro Water Resources
City of Greensboro

2602 S. Elm-Eugene Street
Greensboro, NC 27406

Dear Mike:

The Town of Kernersville has recently assumed the responsibility of Fire/Rescue Services for the
Colfax Fire District. As such, the station (Number 16) located at 9414 W. Market St., Colfax has
been annexed into the Town of Kernersville and is staffed by the Kernersville Fire Rescue
Department. Water services for this station are provided by an onsite well and is inadequate for
current and future needs.

Therefore, the Town of Kernersville is requesting connection to the Greensboro water system
as we have discussed previously. Service size and connection details can be worked out as soon
as approval is given to-proceed with this project.

Thank you and your staff for meeting with us and assisting in this process. Please reach out to
me if you need any further information.

Doran C. Maltba, PWLF, CGPM

Director
Kernersville Public Services
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cc: Curtis Swisher, Town Manager
Chief Scott Alderman, Kernersville Fire Rescue Department



